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Permit for INSPECTION OF INTERIOR LINING of Underground Storage Tank(s) for Petroleum and Hazardous Substances.
Permission to inspect existing interior lining of underground storage tank(s) is hereby granted.  Such inspections of interior lining must be in complete
accordance with all sections and procedures specified in 41 Illinois Administrative Code, Part 170.  Such inspections of interior lining shall not commence
until the contractor the permit was issued to or an employee of that contractor (this does not include a subcontractor) shall establish a date certain to perform
the UST activity by contacting the Office of the State Fire Marshal, Division of Petroleum and Chemical Safety, by telephone at the Springfield office
between 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m., at which time a mutually agreed upon date and time for the UST activity shall be scheduled.
THIS PERMIT IS VALID FOR SIX MONTHS FROM THE APPROVAL DATE. 

(1) OWNER OF TANKS - Corporation, partnership, or other   
business entity:

Ross William Frank
2504 Garden St
Joliet, IL  60435

Contact: Ross William R (815) 436-4138

(2) FACILITY - name and address where tanks are located:   

Molly Ann Grocery
9165 Us Hwy 45 North
Tunnel Hill, Johnson Co., IL

Contact: Duer Bevery (618) 658-2706

(3) INSPECTION OF INTERIOR LINING OF TANKS:
(a) Number and size of tanks being inspected: (TK # 1) - 10,000 gallons, (TK # 2) - 6,000 gallons

(b) Type of tanks: (TK # 1, 2) - Existing single wall steel

(c) Product stored in each tank: (TK # 1, 2) - Gasoline

(d) Manway accessible at grade:

(4) Any tank that has been out of service for a twelve-month consecutive period cannot be put back into service unless it meets all
new UST upgrade regulations.  This permit is for the inspection of the existing interior lining only.  No repairing, upgrading, or
interior lining is authorized with this permit. 

(5) The owner must notify this Office when completion of tank interior inspection has occurred, on the Notification for Underground Storage Tank
Form.  This form can be obtained at www.state.il.us/osfm or by calling (217)785-1020.

(6) SPECIAL CONTINGENCIES:  Tank relining, lining inspection and entry permit work in reference to manways/manholes must abide by sections
170.430(a)(1)(C) and (D), 170.430(b)(5), and 170.430(c)(10). STSS must field verify whether the piping for these tanks is American suction or
European Suction (permit #1042-96UPG was to install new single wall fiberglass American Suction piping with line test every 3 years; however, later
certification audits state that it is European Suction - which is it?). Also, tank leak detection is manual tank gauging and the prior mentioned
certification audits state this facility must switch to an alternate method of leak detection after 07/24/06. These tanks were lined 07/24/96 from permit
#0903-96 REL. 

(7) PERSON, FIRM OR COMPANY PERFORMING WORK:

Tank Tech
PO Box 17

Contact Person: David Russell
Phone: 

Contractor Registration #   Exp. 

     Sincerely, 

cc: Storage Tank Safety Specialist -
 Fire Department -
 Office Coordinator -
 Division File
 (Rev. - 1/98)


